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 Juliet Jefferson OBJEMPER2014/6845/P 07/12/2014  11:39:39 I wish to object to the Royal Free Hospital's application.

I value the services provided by the Royal Free and support their proposed research.

In May I was an in-patient on the seventh floor of the Royal Free for two weeks and the fact that I had a 

view out of the window was extremely important in my recovery.  A seven storey building would 

remove this completely.

It is too large for the site proposed.  Perhaps consideration should be given to looking at sites at Chase 

Farm or Barnet Hospitals, recently merged with the Royal Free.

7 Constantine 

Road

 Julia Wilby OBJEMAIL2014/6845/P 07/12/2014  11:32:41 I wish to object to the Royal Free Hospital's application. 

Although I am in support of the proposed research work I am concerned that the size of the building on 

the site proposed will mean severe overdevelopment.

Hampstead Green is a conservation area, but more it is a valued green space where the first flowers of 

Spring are seen each year.  The proposed development would replace the existing hedges with a seven 

storey building, overshadowing the Green, overlooking Hampstead Hill School and possibly damaging 

the foundations of the refurbished St Stephens church.

Since the Royal Free has recently merged with Barnet and Chase Farm Hospitals consideration should 

be given as to whether either of these sites would be better suited to this development. 

To allow this work to proceed would cause serious disruption to the area, already suffering traffic 

congestion.

76 Constantine 

Road

 Jeff Tessler OBJ2014/6845/P 07/12/2014  12:05:33 I strongly object to the proposed new hospital building on Pond St. It is clearly too large for the site 

and will dominate the it in an unacceptable way.

The loss of valuable green space will severely impact on the local area and local residents as will the 

loss of parking spaces for the existing hospital.

109 Hemingford 

Rd

London N1 1BY

 Roland J Jeffery COMMNT2014/6845/P 06/12/2014  21:16:29 I consider the building over-scaled for its setting and in form, height and massing seriously detrimental 

to the character of the adjoining conservation area and the seven listed buildings in Pond Street.  The 

proposed development is also totally insensitive as a setting to the Grade I listed church of St Stephens. 

This building, which has been one of the longest fought conservation a battles in North London, is 

exceptional and the proposed development appears to make no attempt to provide a suitable setting for 

the listed building. The proposed development appears to represent an exceptionally high density for a 

small site in a suburban setting such as this.

209 Crescent 

House
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